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SUBJECT:  STAFF REPORT

111th Street Road Closure

DEPARTMENT: Planning & Development

PRESENTER: Russell Pennington, Town Engineer
Matt Wiederspahn, P.E., Development Engineer

FISCAL INFORMATION:
Cost as Recommended: N/A
Balance Available: N/A
Budget Line Item Number: N/A
New Appropriation Required: N/A

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: None

SUMMARY AND BACKGROUND OF SUBJECT MATTER:

Beginning March 1, 2018 through April 1, 2018, weather permitting, 111th Street will be closed between Erie Parkway

and Dickens Street.  The closure is for the construction of a new crossing of the Leyner Cottonwood Ditch on 111th

Street as part of the Flatiron Meadows Subdivision.  Later this year the developer will be reconstructing 111th Street as a

paved two lane collector road.  The detour route will be Erie Parkway to the north, Highway 287 to the west, and

Arapahoe Road to the south.  The new Flatiron Meadows Boulevard is scheduled to open during the closure and will also

become a detour route.

In order to complete the work safely and effectively, the contractor believes closures of the roadway is required.  Staff

has reviewed their closure request and agrees that the closure is the most efficient, and more importantly, safest

approach.
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ATTACHMENTS:
A. Detour Map

TOWN OF ERIE Printed on 5/8/2024Page 2 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

